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Resisting Collusion with Men who use Family Violence 

Training FAQ 

What is Resisting Collusion with Men who use Family Violence training? 

This training assists professionals to effectively identify, understand and resist invitations to collude 

with men who use family violence. It is for professionals who have attended family violence training 

and who come across men who use family violence in their work. 

How is this different from Men’s Behaviour Change Program training? 

Men’s Behaviour Change Program training qualifies a professional to facilitate a Men’s Behaviour 

Change Program. This training focuses on how professionals can ensure they do not collude with 

perpetrators in their work with them.    

Who should come to this training? 

This training is open to any professional who may come across men who use family violence in their 

work. Family violence professionals who respond to victim survivors are also welcome to attend. 

What are the learning outcomes for this training?  

Participants who attend the training will be able to:  

• Explain what family violence is 

• Identify the causes of family violence and violence against women  

• Articulate elements of perpetrator accountability 

• Identify core beliefs held by men who use violence 

• Examine, understand and resist male perpetrator invitations to collude 

• Name key referral and secondary consultation options. 

Are there any prerequisites for attending the training? 

Professionals need to have attended Identifying Family Violence: Responding to Victim Survivors 

training or equivalent in the past two years.   
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This session is sold out. What should I do now? 

We encourage you to add your name to the waiting list. If a place becomes available, you will receive 

an email inviting you to register.  

Training dates will be listed on the NIFVS website. You can subscribe to the NIFVS eNews to ensure 

you receive invitations. 

Can NIFVS run this training at my organisation? 

NIFVS does have some capacity to provide this as in-house, fee-for-service training. If you would like 

to organise this, please complete a Training Request Form. 

I don’t work in the Northern Metropolitan Region, can I access the training elsewhere? 

This training is unique to the northern metropolitan region. Advertised sessions are only available for 

those who work in the north.  

No To Violence are the statewide training provider for responding to men who use family violence. 

You can access information here.  

 

https://whin.us5.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=6468894bba11c5675ea61bab6&id=5bc2314386
https://www.nifvs.org.au/wp-content/uploads/2019/12/WHIN_NIFVS-Training-Request-Form-updated-2020.docx
https://www.ntv.org.au/training/

